SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
September 22, 1966

Charles Sheridan and Henry Nolte met the Public Examiner at Crookston on the work done on
the Sand Hill River channel last fall.

Charles Sheridan and Henry Nolte investigated some work to be done near Fosston by Mr.
Carver.

On November 8, Mr. Nolte made a trip to Crookston to straighten out bonds with Strander
Abstract, but they closed.

December 9, Members present-Charles Sheridan, Henry Nolte, Martin Braaten. The board met
in the office of Loyd Ofstedahl for the purpose of selecting a new board member replacing Amiel Randal.
It was decided to recommend Harold Olson to the Judge.

Meeting adjourned.

Henry Nolte, Acting Secretary



